Naperville

May 29, 2025

Marek Hattas
Staré Sidlisko 1, 949 01
Nitra, Slovakia.

Dear Mayor Hattas,

On behalf of the City of Naperville and the Naperville Sister Cities Commission, we extend
our warmest greetings to you and all the citizens of Nitra.

Our cities have enjoyed a meaningful and enduring relationship, and we are proud of the
strong ties that connect Naperville and Nitra. Earlier this year, we were pleased to host an
educational event, “Naperville and Nitra — Culture, History, and the Sister City
Relationship,” which highlighted the rich history and shared values between our
communities.

We are excited about the ongoing and future work of our Sister Cities Commission. Our
members are actively involved in initiatives across education, the arts, culture, and
business; areas we believe are vital for deepening international friendship and
cooperation.

As we look to the future, we are eager to continue strengthening our connection with Nitra.
We would be grateful if you could share the best point of contact in your city for
coordinating future sister city activities.

We look forward to continuing our shared journey and to creating more opportunities for
mutual benefit and cultural exchange.

Sincerely,

CITY OF NAPERVILLE,
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Scott A. Wehrli, Mayor Arun Mani, Chair

Mayor Naperville Sister Cities Commission
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